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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1153 requires an actuarial study for any legislation that mandates a health plan to provide 

coverage. Impact of the bill will be dependent on the number of bills filed during a session that 

would be required to be sent to an actuary. Current actuary fees are $210/hr. Average cost per 

bill for the'21 session due to the OPLAA Act was $648.75. 

 

FY’23 Impact: Dependent on filed bills 

 

Full Year Impact: Dependent on filed bills 
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